
John D. Gaber

553 Andover Ct.

Rochester Hills, Ml 48306

March 10, 2022

Via Email barnettb@rochesterhills.org

Honorable Bryan K. Barnett

Mayor, City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Drive

Rochester Hills, Ml 48309

Re: Rochester Hills Planning Commission

Mayor Barnett:

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the Rochester Hills Planning

Commission, effective as of Wednesday, March 16, 2022. It has been an honor and a

pleasure to serve the City these past 3 years on the Planning Commission. Thank you

for giving me the opportunity to do so. Rochester Hills is a great community, and I look

forward to serving my community in other capacities in the future.

Very Truly Yours

Jemn D. Gaber

1570062


